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Date: April 11, 2019  

To:  Edmonton Zone Physicians and CancerControl Alberta  

From: Dr. David Zygun, Zone Medical Director, Edmonton 
Dr. Matthew Parliament, Senior Medical Director, CancerControl Alberta  

 
RE: 

 
Canadian Cancer Care  
 

 
 
A privately owned cancer clinic has opened in Edmonton by the name of Canadian Cancer 
Care.  
 
Please note that Canadian Cancer Care has no affiliation with Alberta Health Services, 
CancerControl Alberta, or the Cross Cancer Institute.  
 
As is standard practice, Alberta Health Services does not endorse the recommendation of 
specific primary care physicians or clinics to patients in our facilities.  
 
If a patient of Alberta Health Services does not have a family physician or expresses a desire to 
replace their current family physician, AHS personnel refers the patient to their local primary 
care network and/or the College of Physicians and Surgeons for information about physicians 
who may be able to assume their care.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


